
 

August 3, 2016  

 VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 

Re: EB-2015-00173 –Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”) 
Incremental Capital Module True-Up Application   
Cost Claims 

 
We are in receipt of the Board Decision of July 28, 2016 with respect to costs claims in the above noted 
application.  The decisions require cost claims to be filed 7 days from issuance (on or about August 4).  
The relevant members of the VECC/PIAC administrative staff are unavailable due to summer holiday 
plans.  We would respectfully request to be allowed to file our claim by August 11 upon the return of 
our support staff. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC 
 
 
Andrew Sasso, Director Regulatory Affairs, Toronto Hydro 

regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com 

asasso@torontohydro.com 

 
 
 

 

mailto:regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com
mailto:asasso@torontohydro.com

